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June 20, 2024 

 

 

Dear President Foward: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is our pleasure to inform you that your unit will be recognized at the 115th NAACP National 

Convention as a recipient of the prestigious Dr. Ross Thalheimer Award.  

 

Each unit honored will receive 1 ticket to the award luncheon. Please reply to this email with the name of 

the individual who will accept the award on behalf of your unit.  

 

Congratulations on your success and thank you for your incredible dedication to our community.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in Vegas.      

 

Best,  

 

Thalhimer Team 


